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Standardized, character oriented text conversation facilities are needed in all networks. It is important to build text conversation facilities on multimedia protocols, so that a combination of text, video and voice can be used. 

Recommendation T.140 is a text conversation protocol. The intention of this protocol is to be a common presentation level suitable for straightforward real time text conversation in multimedia services and in text telephony. 

This document proposes addition of new code point into the recommendation H.224, for T.140.  The code point will make it possible to use T.140 in H.320 terminals, without usage of recommendation T.120.
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